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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Progress at O.R. Tambo Street 
 
On 30 June block b of the currently renovated O.R. Tambo street is 
expected to be completed. Construction on this block, which is divided by 
SADC and Bhimy Damane streets was kick started 23 March this year.  
This after the block A which is divided by Cowen Ntuli and SADC streets 
was completed on 22 March 2011. Construction for the last block will kick 
start on 1st July 2011. This block of O.R Tambo street is being crossed by 
Bhimy Damane and Joubert Streets respectively.  O.R. Tambo street, which 
is the hub of business in Central Business District and consisting of major 
banks, was identified by the municipality to be renovated to meet the 
requirements of urban renewal programmes. After the renovations, O.R. 
Tambo street will have enough parking space, side walking pavements as well 
as a number of block pedestrian crossings. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
______________ 
W.D. Fouché  
Municipal Manager 



 
 


